
      

 

         

 

                           

 

             

 

                 

 

       

 

   

   

         

               

         

 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

Latham, James 

From: Enquiries <enquiries@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk> 
Sent: 20 November 2018 16:33 
To: Gilson, Susannah 
Subject: RE: Travellers' Sites - Additional Sites Consultation NRW:02942487 

Good Afternoon Angela, 

Thank you for your email. 

As these sites are in England, you will need to contact the Environment Agency. 

Here is the telephone number: 03708 506506 

Natural Resources Wales only deal with sites in Wales. 

I hope this helps. 

Best regards, 

Seren Metcalfe 

Ymgynghorydd Gofal Cwsmer/Customer Care Advisor 

Cwsmeriaid, Cyfathrebu a Gwybodaeth/Customer, Communications and Information Directorate 

Cyfoeth Naturiol Cymru/Natural Resources Wales 

Siaradwraig Cymraeg 

------------------- Original Message -------------------
From: Susannah.Gilson@herefordshire.gov.uk
Received: Wed Oct 24 2018 12:03:54 GMT+0100 (British Summer Time) 
To: Enquiries Queue; HZW-005344; HZW-006866
Subject: Travellers' Sites - Additional Sites Consultation 

Travellers’ Sites Development Plan Document – Additional Sites Consultation 

As you may be aware the Travellers Sites Development Plan is currently being examined by a 
government appointed Planning Inspector. Hearing sessions were held in May 2018 and following 
these the Inspector issued post hearing advice.  In this advice the Inspector has required the 
Council to identify additional pitches in order for the plan to be found sound. 

As a result the Council has identified two additional sites that provide potential to meet this 
additional requirement and we are now seeking your views on these sites.   

The additional sites consultation concerns potential pitches at the addresses below: 
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